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15th June 2021 
Year 13 Prom Cancellation– Friday 9th July 2021  

The Waterfront Mill Dam 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
In light of the government announcement on Monday evening, we have unfortunately cancelled 

our Year 13 prom. 
The venue is not suitable to ensure that we remain in line with the government guidance around 
social distancing and limiting social contact within the bar.  We are not able to reschedule this date 

to beyond the 19th of July due to availability.  
 

The full cost of £20.00 will be refunded if payments have already been received.  Our finance 
department will be in touch to arrange the refunds if payments were not made through ParentPay. 
All payments that were made through ParentPay will be refunded directly through ParentPay. 

 
We had a wonderful afternoon at the Year 13 leavers service and afternoon tea celebration and 

we wish all of our Year 13 students the very best of luck in their future. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 

K L Forster  

 

Mrs K Forster 
Assistant Headteacher – Lead for Sixth Form 
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